
Dear Families, 

Grab your passport! Our campers will become world travelers, 

exploring landmarks from across the globe. Our cross-

curricular approach combines history, geography, engineering , 

and creativity for a dynamic project-based learning experience.  

As the summer heat is in full swing, please ensure that your 

children arrive with sunscreen applied for their outdoor fun. 

During the summer, free dress is allowed, but we ask that 

children wear shoes with straps for the playground. While there 

won't be Pizza Fridays hosted by the PTO, we are excited to 

introduce Popsicle Fridays instead. Order slips are provided at 

the front office.  

Weekly Field Trips are on Wednesdays this month. Ensure that 

you have signed our field trip waiver and your student comes to 

camp wearing their summer camp shirt.  

We will continue to have Water Days every Friday. Please 

ensure that your child arrives to camp wearing their swimsuit 

and has sunscreen applied. Don't forget to pack a towel and a 

change of clothes as well. Also, kindly label all of your child's 

belongings to avoid any mix-ups, as many families have similar 

items. 

Montessori Academy is hosting an Animal Food Drive. Consider 

helping us collect non-perishable food and toys for animals for 

the Boise Humane Society during the month of July. This food 

drive serves many animals in need within our community. We 

are collecting items for cats and dogs. For food, their preferred 

brands are iams and Purina Pro. We will also be accepting Dog 

and Cat toys. You can also visit the link below for their needed 

items:  

https://idahohumanesociety.org/support/other-ways-to[1]give/

needed-items/ 

Important Dates 

 

Wednesday, August 7 

Field Trip—Idaho History 

Museum 

 

Wednesday, August 14 

Field Trip—Boise Art 

Museum  

 

Wednesday, August 21 

Field Trip—Local Park (TBA) 
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